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Notice of Night Work 
On July 14th at 11:00pm 
East Sedona Water Storage Tank 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
Jonovich Companies has requested a night permit from the City of Sedona for this Sunday July 
the 14th and a start time of 11pm to 6am for half of the lid of the tank. This request was made 
due to rising temperatures and local traffic that would cause quality issues with the placing, 
curing and the integrity of the concrete. Another contributing factor to the heat is with the heavy 
concrete trucks turning on Mallard and tearing out rocks from the asphalt. While doing the pours 
when the temperatures are down will prevent this.  A second pour will be needed around the 24th 
with the same start time. A second notice will also be sent for the second pour.  
 
Some of the things you can expect are generated light plants, backup alarms and vehicle noise. 
We apologize for the inconvenience and will continue to minimize the noise and disturbance in 
the area around the job site. We are making great progress and need to take this step to secure 
the quality and integrity of the tank. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on my 
cell number (928.701.2281). 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jonovich Companies Inc. 
 
 
 
Wayne Jonovich 
Project Manager 
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